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Auburn School Board approves personnel moves 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education approved four resignations and a pair
of new hires when they met Monday evening. 

Resignations were accepted from High School Math teacher Michael Anderson,
 Middle School Science teacher Leah Wehenkel,  Middle School Guidance
Counselor Michaela Yearly  and Pre-School Teacher and After school Program
Director Amanda Reynolds.

Allysyn Molzahn-Paap was hired to teach Secondary Math and Trey Bardsley
was hired as a half-time Computer Science Teacher and  support staff member. 

The Board also approved just over $120-thousand in purchase orders for the
2021-22 school year.

The Social Studies Material Adoption Budget in the amount of $83,000 was
approved.

Elementary and Secondary handbooks have also been approved.
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